
-----Original Message----- 

From: Margaret Barrios < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 1:53 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Margaret Barrios 

 

From: Maggie Spilman < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:26 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Maggie Spilman 

 

 

 



From: Lauan Edwards < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:18 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Lauan Edwards 

 

From: Breanna Korthuis < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 1:45 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Breanna Korthuis 

 

 

 

 



From: Deandra John < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:20 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Deandra John 

 

From: Cyrus Isturis < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:08 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Cyrus Isturis 

 

 

 

 



From: Alyssa Daniels < >  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:32 PM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Alyssa Daniels 

 

From: Lisa Whaley < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:10 AM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Lisa Whaley 

 

 

 

 



From: Sabrina Cantu < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:56 AM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Sabrina Cantu 

 

From: Michelle Crawford < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:48 AM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Michelle Crawford 

 

 

 

 



From: Crystal Hilt < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:17 AM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Crystal Hilt 

 

From: Dcott Hills < >  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:03 AM 

To: Sen. Jesse Bjorkman < > 

Subject: Pass SB35 and Support My Right to Flexible Work! 

Dear Senator Bjorkman, 

I am an Instacart shopper in Alaska and I am urging you to support Senate Bill 35, which would maintain 
my access to flexible, independent work.  

Hundreds of shoppers across Alaska rely on the flexibility of being independent contractors using app-
based platforms to earn extra income. For shoppers like me, this might mean having more time to spend 
with family, pursue education opportunities, focus on my health, or manage other life priorities. 

Please, I urge you to support my flexibility and independence and pass SB35! 

Regards,  

Dcott Hills 

 


